From: Gale Paulson [mailto:gale@psinternational.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 10:41 AM

To: Kearney, Darren <Darren.Kearney@state.sd.us>; Edwards, Kristen <Kristen.Edwards@state.sd.us>; Fiegen, Kristie
<Kristie.Fiegen@state.sd.us>; Hanson, Gary (PUC) <Gary.Hanson@state.sd.us>; Nelson, Chris
<Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us>; Reiss, Amanda <Amanda.Reiss@state.sd.us>

Cc: 'shads' <shads@itctel.com>; 'Jeff Kalo' <jeffkalo@coreorthopedicsavera.org>; 'Jansen Joe'
<Jansenjoseph78@gmail.com>; 'Paulson Doug' <dapsd1l@hotmail.com>

Subject: RE: [EXT] Crocker Wind Farm

Darren,

If the PUC (who is the body that approved the application) is not going to make sure that Geronimo/Crocker does not
violate the NRCS easements, then who is? Do really expect a land owner who has land signed up or Geronimo to comply
with this requirement on their own, if they are not forced to. That is like having the fox guard the hen house. There
needs to be someone to insure that these easements are not violated—and it seems to me that should be the PUC
because they are the body that approved the application, footprint, etc.

If a land owner that is signed up and in the footprint and expects to get money for towers or transmission lines going
across their land, do you think they will tell Crocker they cannot go across their land if it is in an NRCS easement? After
all the shenanigans that Geronimo has pulled during this entire process, | think they would try to hide or ignore these
easement restrictions unless someone makes sure they don’t violate any of the restrictions. | hope you are not so naive
to think Crocker will police themselves on issues like this and actually come to you and say they cannot install certain
towers, transmission lines, underground cables, etc. because of NRCS easements.
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